
February 7, 2022 

Dear Governor Lamont, 

I request that the COVID mandates and emergency powers end.  I feel that this has gone far too long 
and my family and I are not content with all these mandates and are beyond frustrated.  I really hope 
that all Mandated COVID restrictions such as masks and vaccine status and testing be lifted immediately 
in our schools and with our employers, they should all be optional and never mandated. We cannot 
continue to lose great employees who have worked tirelessly through these last two years due to these 
mandates.   These mandates and restrictions are causing more harm than good and are violating the 
exercise of our freedom both personally, medically and religiously.   

We as Americans have been granted rights since birth and you cannot take them away from us, nor 
should anyone be discriminated against because of their choice for making their own medical decisions.  
We all know that this pandemic has been an issue for everyone vaccinated or non-vaccinated and by 
continuing these mandates, this issue is not going to be resolved.  The use of facemasks, vaccines and 
test continue to be experimental products and still have not been approved for use by the federal 
government but rather approved for use under the EUA.  No one should be forced to participate in a 
medical experiment in which they do not feel comfortable doing. 

Please put an end to these mandates and let us try to live in a normal society where no one is being 
discriminated against due to their personal freedom and decisions. 

 

Sincerely,  

Natalie Green 


